
Consider approval of media equipment for the New Central Office building.

1. Background:    
With the opening of the New Central Office the board room will also be used as 
professional development training rooms. The district is also adding a complete audio-
visual solution to account for in-person and streamed meetings. Included in the 
recommendation is audio visual for multiple conferences rooms throughout the building 
that will used for professional development opportunities and meeting space. 

2. Process: 
District staff received four quotes and the vendor that provides the district with best 
overall value is Bluum. Bluum is a member the Buyboard cooperative, contract number is 
739-24.

3. Fiscal Impact:  
Total cost to the district will not exceed $130,000. Budgeted funds from the 2023 Bond 
will be used for this purchase.

4. Recommendation:  
District staff recommends the Board approve the purchase of the audio-visual solution 
from Bluum. 

5. Required:  
Board action.


